
 

 

        Dear Parents and Carers  7.2.22 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

This week we will be reading ,Ten Little Fingers and Ten Little Toes’.  We will be thinking 
about numerals 0-10, including ways to represent numbers. 
We will be developing our knowledge of numbers and quanti-
ties, using child led activities and resources such as Numi-
con to do so.  

 
During group times this week, children will get the oppor-
tunity to put their knowledge into practice, by going on a 
walk to collect natural objects. After the walk, children will 
be challenged to match a quantities of collected objects to 
a numerals! 

     Words of the Week  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

                   Finding out about your child’s learning in nursery  

 
Don’t forget to take a look at our 

Twitter page for 
 regular updates at nursery. 

@RobsackN 

 
Every day you will see the Ask Me About board on the 

fence with  
information, including information regarding  

Parent consultations for the week commencing 21.02.22 

Rhyme of the Week– Tommy Thumb 
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Words of the week 
Thank you to all children, parents and 
staff for their creativity during 
maths day. Children engaged in multi-
ple mathematical activities and en-
joyed finding numbers on their teach-
ers clothes! Pictures can be found on 
Twitter. 
Polite reminder 

If your child has their ears pierced, 
please ensure that they wear a small 
stud. For health and safety reasons, 
larger earrings, including hoops, are 
not permitted.  


